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To:   Michael Geary  

From:  Jeannine Durkin          
Date:  February 28, 2019                 
Ref:  Revised Public Sessions: BUDGET FY 2019-2020 
  
 

Date Time Location 

Wednesday, May 1, 2019  
Regular School Committee Meeting 
 
The Superintendent to present the FY20 
recommended budget and provide a brief overview 

 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

Monday, May 6, 2019  
 
 Budget Public Hearing 
 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

Thursday, May 16, 2019 
 
Budget Hearing 

 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

Wednesday, May 22, 2019 
 
Budget Adoption 
 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 
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xc: Members of the Lowell School Committee 

Eileen Donoghue, City Manager 
Billie Jo Turner, Assistant Superintendent Finance/Operations 
Principals and Head of LHS 

 Central Office Administration 
 United Teachers of Lowell  
 LSAA 

S.E.I.U. Clerical Unit 
Sun Reporter 

 Matt Nelson/Wendy Blom, LTC 
Mary Sheehan, Recorder  
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